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Ms. Cindy Wu 
Experiment.com 
20 December 2018 

Dear Ms. Wu, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Re: Research proposal from Dr. Aiden Gregg “Is the Scrooge Stereotype true or false?” 
 
I am writing with regard to the above research submission to Experiment.com in my role as Chair 
of the Ethics committee in Psychology and Chair of the Faculty of Environmental and Life Sciences 
Ethics Committee at the University of Southampton. I have read a detailed description from Dr. 
Gregg about his proposed research. While Dr Gregg will still need to obtain ethics approval from 
our committee, I can confirm that the proposal research would fall into our lowest risk category of 
research and is unlikely to pose any material ethical issues.  
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Cynthia A. Graham, PhD, C. Psychol. 
Professor in Sexual and Reproductive Health 
Chair, Faculty of Environmental and Life Sciences Ethics Committee 
Chair, Psychology Ethics Sub-Committee 
Department of Psychology, Room 44/3016 
Faculty of Social and Human Sciences 
Shackleton Building (B44) 
University of Southampton 
Highfield, Southampton 
SO17 1BJ UK 


